
 

What a wonderful week we have had in Pre-School! 
 
Our Book of the Week this week has been ‘Oi Frog!’ as a link to exploring rhyming words we 
have been looking at in Phonics. The children enjoyed this story so much, we decided to read 
the sequels ‘Oi Dog!’ and ‘Oi Cat!’ to explore even more rhyming words! We also looked at 
syllables in Phonics this week (tricky, I know!), but the children have been amazing at 
soaking up this new knowledge and have been clapping out the syllables of the names of 
different objects around Pre-School. 
 
We’ve also been exploring 2D shapes in Pre-School this week. The children have created shape 
monsters, identifying which shapes they would like to use for their monster and discussing 
how we know a triangle is a triangle, a square is a square etc. by discussing it’s properties. 
The children have also enjoyed playing a shape identifying game on TopMarks this week 
called ‘Shape Monsters’.  
 
The children are still enjoying our minibeasts topic and have been painting some of their 
favourite minibeasts! Next week, we will be going on a minibeast hunt to see what 
minibeasts find in our school grounds 
 
Also next week, we will be focusing on counting up to 5 and our scissor skills! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
The Pre-School Team  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

Ava 
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Things to Remember: 
 
● Please NAME all uniform, including 
hats, gloves and scarves. Thank you. 
 

 
 

 

Our week in photos – check out our 
class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/work
/exploring-shapes-in-pre-school/95021 


